Tuesday, November 16th 2010
Town of Woodstock

Selectmen’s Meeting
Tuesday, November 16, 2010

Selectmen: Jim Fadden, Joel Bourassa
Staff: Sandy Dovholuk, Judy Welch, Bill Mellett, Steve Welch
Public: Patrick Griffin, Steve LaFrance, Mike Duffy

Joel called meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. Jim seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

Steve LaFrance/Sewer Hookups:

Steve is working on an elderly project with Southern New Hampshire Services. Their intentions
are to build elderly housing behind the Alpine Lodge Condos. Steve would like to connect to
the existing sewer that was shared between the clubhouse and the lodge. The Board doesn’t
have a problem with this but would like a written agreement that if the sewer backs up under
the lodge or the new housing it will be their responsibility not the Town’s. The Board also
stated that they will have to pay water and sewer tap fees.

Sign Glacial Energy Bills:
The Board reviewed and signed the Glacial Energy bills.

Minutes of the October 19, 2010 Meeting:
Jim motioned to accept the minutes of October 19, 2010 Meeting. Joel seconded the motion and
the vote was affirmative.

Minutes of the October 19, 2010 Non-Public Meeting:
Jim motioned to accept the minutes of October 19, 2010 non-public meeting. Joel seconded the
motion and the vote was affirmative.

Sign Fall Water Warrant:
The Board reviewed and signed the fall water warrant.

Primex Options:
The Board received new contract options from Primex. The Board chose to table this discussion
until they can further review the material.

Old Business:
The Solid Waste Facility’s recycling program is in full swing. Jim would like some type of
press release put out.

Other Business:
Signed Checks.



Jim motioned to appoint Roberta Vigneault to the Budget Committee as a replacement for
Linda Hartman. Joel seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

Jim motioned to adjourn at 7:00 p.m. Joel seconded and the vote was affirmative.



